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Corrigendum 

 

Page 5, paragraphs 27 and 28 

For 

27. “Following the presentation of the two above-mentioned projects, among others, to the 

Global Partnership, during meetings held in April and June 2021, the Government of 

Canada indicated in July 2021 that it intends to provide funding for the two projects. 

As at the date of the drafting of this report, discussions were under way between the 

Secretariat and Canada regarding the contribution details and modalities.  

28. As at the cut-off date of this Note, the extra-budgetary funding already received or 

envisaged for four proposed special projects represented 64% of the total amount 

required for all proposed special projects. The Secretariat continues its resource 

mobilisation efforts for the remaining special projects.” 

Read 

27. “Following the presentation of the two above-mentioned projects, among others, to the 

Global Partnership, during meetings held in April and June 2021, the Government of 

Canada indicated in July 2021 that it is considering providing funding for the two 

projects. As at the date of the drafting of this report, discussions were under way 

between the Secretariat and Canada in this regard.  

28. The Secretariat continues its resource mobilisation efforts for the remaining special 

projects.” 
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